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BLOOD DRIVE is TODAY until 12:30pm in the Gulf Coast
Blood Center donor coach in our parking lot. Visit the
donor coach to find out available times to give.

PARENTS NIGHT OUT is Friday, April 20, 6-9pm for
infants through grade 5. Cost is $12; all additional
children in the same family cost $8. Bring the kids for a
night of fun, friends, and a pizza dinner. Secure online
registration at sugarlandbaptist.org.

MENS MINISTRY BOOKS & BURGERS is Sunday, April 29,
6pm in the Trinity Café for all men. The book to be
discussed is “The Remarkable Ordinary” by Frederick
Buechner. Contact Davey Gibson
(dgibson@sugarlandbaptist.org) for a book or for more
information.

UPWARD BASKETBALL CAMP is June 25-28. Grades 3-5
meet 9am-12pm; Grades 6-8 meeting 1-4pm. Early
registration cost is $105 until April 30; cost is $135
beginning May 1. Register online at sugarlandbaptist.org.

WORKING MOMS - Encouragement and friendship for
moms who know what it is to work outside the home
while managing the inside of the home. Meets every
other week during the school year on Wednesdays, 6:30-
8pmin room 219.

FAMILY RETREAT is May 25-28. Fill your Memorial Day
weekend with family fun for all ages and join us for our
7" annual SLBC Family Retreat. We will meet at Camp
Tejas for worship, Bible study, recreation, and plenty of
time to relax and make memories as a family. Cost is
$175 per adult; $75 per child. $100 deposit by May 6
holds your spot. Secure online registration at
sugarlandbaptist.org.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is June 18-22, 9am-12pm for
all children who will be in grades 1-6 as of August, 2018!
Adult leaders and helpers are needed. Contact Rebba Bly
(rbly@sugarlandbaptist.org) to find out ways you can
volunteer.

HBF ANNOUNCEMENTS

April 15, 2018

DISCIPLESHIP

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY on Wednesdays, 6:30pm, Groom’s
Room; led by Cory Byrnes.

MISSIONS

FREE THE CAPTIVES 4™ Annual “Super Heroes for
Freedom” 5K Walk/Run and Festival is Saturday, April 21,
at Mason Park, 541 South 75t St, Houston. Register
today at freethecaptiveshouston.com.

GRACEWOOD - Spring and Summer gently used or new
clothing drive! Boys and Girls sizes 2T-14/16. All items
may be delivered to the church office in plastic bags
tagged with “boy/girl” and size (ex. girl size 6). Drop off
now through Sunday, April 22. For information, contact
Kellye Brooks (281.731.7570 or kellyebrooks@aol.com).

MEXICO MISSION TRIP is May 19-25. The team will be
working in Teporachi completing the interior of a church
SLBC built in 2015. They will be doing sheet rock,
insulation, float & taping, and electrical trim out. A
dental clinic will also be held nearby while the
construction work is going on. For more information,
contact Jimmie Carroll (jimmie@the-carrolls.org).

USED BICYCLE COLLECTION - SLBCis collecting used
bicycles for repair by inmates in our local prison system.
Bikes may be in any condition as the inmates will fix,
paint and repair them or use them for spare parts. For
information, contact Peary Perry (512.653.8545 or
pperry@pearyperry.com).

Executive Pastor Search Committee
Mike Brown, Darren Doherty, Martha Eppes,
Susan Hawkins, Larry Post, Christie Stelling

To contact this Search Committee, email
execpastorsearch@sugarlandbaptist.org

Worship & Arts Pastor Search Committee
Wanda Farrell, Dennis Halford, Jim McGregor,
Yvonne Smith, Susana Wallin, Eddie Wong

To contact this Search Committee, email
musicsearch@sugarlandbaptist.org




